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This fall has been an exciting and extraordinary one for me as Superintendent. I have 
spent the last couple of months visiting each of the District’s 35 schools and hosting 
small group meetings with principals, teachers, staff, and parents to better understand 
the unique needs at every school. 
 
In addition, I have launched a conversation with various community groups regarding 
the needs of Chino Valley schools. 
 
It is truly heartening to work with a school community which understands that if we want 
to maintain the high level of academic excellence and prowess for our students, we 
need to invest in our aging schools and technology, improve classrooms, and keep our 
children safe. 
 
I will be returning to schools in the spring, to host larger meetings with every school 
community and report back on what we’ve heard so far and get additional input as we 
plan for the future of our schools. 
 
If you have not had the chance to provide your feedback, there is still time! We want 
input from as many families as possible. Please spend a few minutes to take our 
feedback survey at www.chino.k12.ca.us/outreach. Thank you again for your willingness 
to be part of this thrilling process! 
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